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commentletters

From: Jim & Christie McKay <jimandchristie@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:48 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: conservation

Greetings, 

I am opposed to having the 33 percent conservation requirement considered in early February. Due to recent 
winter weather storms resulting in rising reservoir and lake levels locally, plus today's report that the Sierra 
snowpack is 115 percent percent of normal and at the highest level in five years, I believe conservation 
requirements should be reevaluated in April when the water supply conditions are better known, after the April 
1 snowpack measurement and when most of the rains and snows of the winter season will have already 
occurred. 

Thank you, 

  

Jim McKay, San Juan Water District Customer 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


